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Minutes of meeting with VSB  Wednesday 28th of February, 2007 in Ostrava, version 2
Participants:

Pavel Danihelka, VSB
Jiri Nezhoda, VSB
Dana Kratochviova, VSB
Pavel Hrdinka, VSB
Hans Arvidsson, the Swedish Energy Agency/4C Strategies

Ragnar Smittberg, SecLink
1. Ragnar and Hans gave many thanks for the good way they had been treated Tuesday. 

General introduction of participants, purpose of meeting and agenda for day

2. Pavel Danihelka had some question about the Understand-contract. VSB in the application has high costs to be spent for production and no costs for Overhead. As we see it now there will not be so high costs for production. There is also some other problems with this that Pavel had written to Ragnar about. We agreed that we must look closer to the financial handbook to find some solutions to this. Both Ragnar and Pavel must look at this as soon as possible.
2. Ragnar Smittberg (RS) gave overview information of the developments of the Understand project process from the meeting in Sundbyholm including the meeting in Stockholm on December 15 with NESA, Cranfield, the Swedish Energy Agency and SecLink.

3. Hans Arvidsson gave a presentation of the revised project scope, activities and end products. We also reviewed the “old” division of workdays according to work packages and participants. The following was agreed:

· Total number of workdays per participants has not been changed, however VSBs division of their 200 workdays will most likely be changed in the different work packages. 

· VSB agreed to the new scope

· Hans stressed that there will be a first draft of the whitepaper by 16th of April and that it is now important that every partner will find how best provide its own resources to the overall Understand-project. 
· VSB will develop suggestions on how best contribute to the revised project. Theses suggestions will be sent to project management (RS) as soon as possible. VSB will receive feedback on VSBs suggestions from project management and will then go on to develop a detailed work plan in - probably in collaboration with the different WP leaders. The detailed work plan and an end discussion will take place at the meeting on May 3-4, in Cranfield. 
4. VSB will receive minutes of this meeting.
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